
Welcome to Room 7! 

So nice to have the school room door open! 

We are ready and excited to begin the new 
school year in the traditional face-to-face fashion! 

As we begin the school year we will focus on the 
importance of kindness and consideration.  

We begin with lessons in Grace & Courtesy, treating others the way we would 
like to be treated.  

We will introduce R.O.S.E., our school acronym for Respect, for Others, 
Self ,the Environment and how this helps us follow the rules of our school and 
classroom. 

Some new lessons on how to properly treat and care for their mask, social 
distancing guidelines, best handwashing routines, taking care of each other by 
using proper table manners and keeping our room clean. 

We will learn to fold and store our own work rug and personal items safely. 

Our units of study will be the Solar System, the continents, and Vincent Van 
Gogh. 

Miss Christine ,Miss Carrie, Miss Jamie 

 

Please bring the following items, labeled with your child’s first and last 
name 
 
2 Masks sent in a Ziploc bag  
Water bottle (take home & wash daily) 
Bedding Bag (take home to wash every Friday) 
 Small fitted sheet (crib size or single bed size) 
 Small blanket (fits inside zipped bedding bag) 
 Small stuffed animal 
Extra Ziploc bag of clothes  
 Pants 
 Shirt 
 Underwear 
 Socks 
Re-useable tote bag to carry paper work home each Friday 
Lunchbox with easy to open containers 
AM & PM Snack: Label as snack, put in lunchbox 
Slippers/inside shoes to be worn only inside classroom 
 
Christine@montessoriacademyidaho.com 
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